
Mr. Todd Parfitt 
Department of Environmental Quality 
122 West 25th Street 
Cheyenne, WY 82002 

Mr. Todd Parfitt 
Director 

I have received your letter in regards to a Solid Waste 
Management Facility to be built west of the town of Mills 
Wyoming. I have a lot of questions that need to be 
answered concerning location ,environmental issues 
noise and so on. I feel a contested case hearing is 
needed so I can rest easy at night seeing that I live 
in close proximity to this purposed Facility. 

If you need to contact me my address 144 N. 7TH 
Mills, WY 82604 
Phone # (307 -234-5607 ) 

Thank yo~ .1 .. // 
~v?~~ 

Jonathan Phillips 

FILED 
NOV 2 5 2013 

Jim Ruby Ex t. E . · ecu 1ve Secretary 
nVIronmental Quality Council 
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